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Public Information Meeting #1 
The Lake County Division of Transportation (LCDOT) is 

conducting a preliminary engineering study at the intersec- 

tion of Fairfield Rd. and Monaville Rd.  The project will look 

at potential improvements to reduce congestion and im- 

prove safety at the intersection. You are invited to attend 

a public information meeting to provide comments and 

learn more about the study project. 

The meeting will be conducted in an informal, open house 

format.  You may attend anytime between 5 - 7pm.  Repre- 

sentatives from LCDOT and the County's consultant will be 

available to discuss the project and answer any questions. 

This meeting will be accessible to handicapped individu- 

als. Persons planning to attend who will need a sign lan- 

guage interpreter, other similar accommodations or any 

special assistance should notify the LCDOT at least five 

days prior to the meeting by contacting Mr. Matt Emde at 

(847) 377-7452 or MEmde@lakecountyil.gov. Project

information and updates will be posted to the Lake County

website. Please visit www.lakecountyil.gov/transportation 

 

Please join us 
DATE :    Tuesday, June 7, 2016 

TIME :     5 — 7 p.m. (OPEN HOUSE) 

PLACE :  Lake Villa Township office 

37908 N. Fairfield Rd. 

Lake Villa, IL 60046 
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